
 

 

FFWPU UK: Crossing Borders for Love at the Next Building Our Blessing Meeting 
 
Michel Balcomb 
November 20, 2024 
 

 
 

Matched and newly blessed couples are invited to the next Building Our Blessing meeting on November 

22nd, featuring expert advice on navigating immigration as international couples. 

 

Dear matched and newly blessed couples, an exciting Building Our Blessing (BOB) meeting awaits you 

next Friday! This session will dive into the vital topic of navigating immigration as an international 

blessed couple, featuring expert guidance from Nikolay G. 

 

Mark your calendars for Friday, November 22nd, 19:00-21:00 CET (18:00 GMT) and join us to explore 

practical advice and insights on "Crossing Borders for Love." This meeting is open to all officially 

matched couples and couples blessed between 2021 and 2024. 

 

If you're new to BOB, register here: bit,ly/BOB-registration. The Zoom link will be sent via email on the 

day of the event (don't forget to check your spam folder!). Need interpretation? Be sure to notify us by 

November 19th. 

 

We can't wait to see you there! 

 

- The BOB Team, BFD EUME 

 

 



Email *

Yes, I have already joined the BOB programme

No
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Building Our Blessing - Registration Form
Building Our Blessing is a BFD EUME initiative aimed to support matched couples in the 

months before and after the Blessing. These meetings are for all officially matched couples of 

1st Generation, Jacob Children and 2nd+ Gen, as well as newly blessed couples (blessed in the 

last 3 years).

You can invite your partner to fill out this registration form as well. 

Please note: if you have already registered once and the information has not changed, you 

don't need to register again :)

Remember: in order to make your matching official, after the Commitment Ceremony the signed 

Matching Report form has to be:

- For 1st Gen Couples: sent to Ms Miyako Gerova 

europecosmicblessing@gmail.com   

- For 2nd+ Gen couples: uploaded to https://www.blessingapplication.eu/ and sent to Ms. Miyako

Gerova at europecosmicblessing@gmail.com

And please inform your pastor and your national BFD once your matching has been officialised.

For any questions, please contact us at bfdeume@gmail.com 

* Indicates required question

Your email

Have you already registered for the "Building Our Blessing" program before? *

If you have already registered, you are already on our list and do not need to fill out this

form again :)

Next Clear form



 

 

 




